
ADMINISTRATION 

Kia Ora 

As the initial point of contact for 

children and families coming into 

preschool I aim to be a warm and 

welcoming line of communication 

between whanau and teachers.  

I believe it is very important  for chil-

dren and families alike to feel com-

fortable and at ease here in the Akoranga environment. As a mum of 

three I believe children thrive when they feel supported, safe and un-

derstood. I hope I can contribute to their sense of belonging by being 

a positive and friendly face for them as they travel on their learning 

journey,  

It is a privilege to get to know your wonderful children and greet  

family and visitors coming into the centre.  

 


